
 

 

 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that as per the Rule of the Government, the use of single used 

Plastic bags and other plastic made items are completely prohibited. All the 

students, teachers and non-teaching staff are requested to refrain from the use of 

such commodities within the college. Use of environment friendly commodities in 

place of plastic items is strictly recommended.  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


